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To whom it my concern;
 

I am unable to attend the Public Meeting being held 11.00am Monday 14 May 2018

Venue
Rooty Hill RSL 
55 Sherbrooke Street Rooty Hill NSW 2766
I do however wish to submit written comments;
 
I am a local resident who will be particularly affected by the proposed development and appose
 the proposal.  I cannot understand why the proposal is still alive and how this outdated and
 dangerous proposal is even being considered.  
  
I do not want my family or anyone’s family put a risk, would you?
 
There is so much information that shows considerable data about the high risks for waste
 incineration and considering The Health Dept has said NO, 
The EPA has said NO, WE HAVE SAID NO, and The Planning Dept has said NO. 
 
Why is the proposing still possible?
This needs to be stopped now. 
Protect the people, protect our Kids!
 
 




